It’s almost time for

Christmas S ﬁcyo]ae

1t’s that time of year at SVAP and the elves have hit the ground running to get ready
for the Christmas Shoppe. The Christmas Shoppe will be on December 11 and 12" this
year and for those of you that are unfamiliar with what the Christmas Shoppe is let us
tell you.
The Christmas Shoppe s a gift shop that provides our students with a festive and easy
way to purchase simple presents for their immediate family members (and pets)) for
Christmas.
Students (with help from parents) complete an order form that will come home and
then pay in advance $3.oo/gifr. all Jaroceeafs are returned 100% back to the school.

All order forms are DUE Friday, DEC.6th
The Christmas Shoppe is put on by volunteer efves and if you’re interested in helping
keep your eyes open for the sign up genius that will be made available via the school

website.




